
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR REQUESTS FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 

FROM IDAHO-LICENSED CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT FIRMS 

 

 
Blaine County School District No. 61 will accept requests for Statement of Qualifications for 

Construction Management Services for Plant Facility Levy and ESSER funds pursuant to Idaho 

Code 67-2320.  These projects may include HVAC upgrades, lighting efficiency upgrades, roofing 

projects, track rebuild, weight room construction, or other projects as associated.  

 

 

Requests for Statement of Qualifications will be received by the Blaine County School District 

Office until 12 p.m. Mountain Standard Time, December 9, 2022.  Requests for Qualifications 

will be addressed to: 

 

Superintendent Jim Foudy 

Blaine County School District No. 61 

118 West Bullion Street 

Hailey, ID 83333 

(208) 578-5000 

 

 

and delivered in accordance with the Request for Statement of Qualifications content which can 

be viewed at www.blaineschools.org under the Finance Department and Request for Proposals.  

 

 

BLAINE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 61 

 

 

By:  ____________________________________ 

 Jim Foudy 

 Superintendent, Blaine County School District #61 

 

http://www.blaineschools.org/

